
Homedale School District #370

Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 6/7/2023

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

• As of today, we have two certified openings at the elementary school and one at the high 
school. We hope to fill two of the three very soon. 

• The district office will be closed most of the week the last week of June. 


